
 
 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Eckenswiller, AOMC, AMP 

Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 

 

 
To Whom this May Concern, 

 

On February 24th,  2025 a member of the BIA executive resigned. 
We are requesting Nancy Nurse be appointed by West Grey 

Council to be added to our current board for the remainder of this 

term.  
 

Thanks 

 
 

Bobbi Burnett 

Chair 
 

 

Connie MacEwan 
Secretary BIA 

 

 


